
 

 
 
 
 
 
           
                   13th March 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Strike Action – Wednesday 15th March 2023 and Thursday 16th March 2023 
 
You may be aware from media coverage that a further National Education Union (NEU) strike 
will take place in our region for 2 days on Wednesday 15th March 2023 and Thursday 16th 
March 2023. This strike is happening because of a national dispute between the union and 
the government.  
 
St Thomas More VC Academy will remain open on Wednesday 15th March 2023 and  
Thursday 16th March 2023 to all pupils. Accordingly, please ensure that your child attends 
school in the usual way. 
 
If this arrangement needs to change, I will of course inform you as soon as possible. 
 
With kindest regards 
 
 

 
 
Mr G Shaw 
Head of School 
 
 


